
OUTREACH INITIATIVES 

(Stations WGYL, WTTB, WOSN, WKJD, WPHR-FM) 

During the two-year period prior to filing this report, the Station Employment Unit (“SEU”) achieved 

broad and inclusive outreach through the following initiatives: 

On September 27, 2017, the SEU participated in a job fair at Islamorada Brewery, Fort Pierce, FL.  

09/27/17. 

On January 25, 2018, the SEU sponsored and participated in a job fair at Sean Ryan Pub, 2019 14th 

Avenue, Vero Beach, FL.  

On March 21, 2018, the SEU participated in a job fair at the University of Florida, 201 Criser Hall 

Gainesville, FL.  

The stations in the SEU conducted recruitment for open positions at the stations via over-the-air 

announcements that were broadcast several days in the months of March, June and July 2018. 

On July 1, 2019, the SEU sponsored a “Speed Interview” job fair at the SEU’s offices and studios. 

On July 4, 2019, the SEU sponsored a recruitment both at the City of Vero Beach Independence Day 

Celebration, as well as a recruitment booth at the City of Port St. Lucie Freedom Fest 

In advance of each activity referenced above, the stations in the SEU repeatedly promoted the activity in 

over-the-air announcements.   


